
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 12, 2023 

 

 

Arrowhead Woods Architectural Committee 

ATTN: Crystal Upton, Executive Director  

P.O. Box 2026  

Lake Arrowhead, CA 92352 

 

Dear Ms. Upton,  

 

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Arrowhead Woods Architectural Committee on July 

28, 2023. I appreciate your collaboration on Senate Bill 1405 (2022) and have received your 

request.   

 

At this time, the California State Legislature is closing out its current legislative session for the 

year. After the Legislature reconvenes in 2024, I will work with you to address your request and 

continue the conversation. My office will speak with Legislative Counsel on how best to move 

forward.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact my District Office at (909) 335-0271.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

ROSILICIE OCHOA BOGH 

Senator, 23rd District  


